
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 7th October 2021 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
We are always keen at St Margaret’s school to support local and national 
charities and we know at this time they are particularly in need of our 
support. We raised over £300 for Turning Tides with our Harvest non-
uniform day earlier this week. 
 
Friday 15th October: Crazy hair day 
 
We would like the children to create their own crazy hair style for this day. 
This might involve using different and/or extra hair accessories, applying a 
little hair gel or spray. The crazier, the better! However, we do ask that the 
children do not use hair dyes as we all know that these are hard to wash 
out! We would ask that the children wear their school uniform as normal. 
 
We are holding this fun event to raise money for MacMillan Cancer as our 
normal cake sales can not go ahead at this time. We ask that the children 
who would like to participate bring in a small money donation (we suggest a 
£1) which we can collect up to send to this very worthwhile charity. 
 
 
Thank you so very much for your support of charities to help them continue 
with the vital work that they do. 
 
 
The St Margaret’s fundraising team 


